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GREENVILLE, SC

The Greenville Zoo is about to welcome its newest edition to its animal family.

Zoo officials say Autumn and Walter, the zoo’s resident Masai giraffes, are expecting another calf very soon, which means all cameras 
and eyes will be on them.

In 2012, officials said the giraffe couple gave birth to their first calf, Kiko. With the help of EarthCam cameras, viewers from around the 
world were able to witness Kiko’s arrival.

Now, Greenville Zoo and EarthCam officials are extending the same opportunity to watch their next calf be born.

You can watch the giraffe couple interact with each other in their outdoor habitat and as they prepare to welcome in their new calf by 
clicking on this link: http://www.earthcam.com/usa/southcarolina/greenville/?cam=giraffe_ext
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